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December 9, 2021 

 
 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 

Circular Letter Number 21-1798 
 
 

RE: Appointment of Jennifer Wolf as President and CEO of MWCIA 
 
Dear MWCIA members: 
 
The Board of Directors of the Minnesota Workers’ Compensation Insurers Association, Inc. 
(MWCIA) is pleased to announce the appointment of Jennifer Wolf as President and CEO Elect 
following a nationwide search. Jennifer will join MWCIA on February 7, 2022 and will succeed 
Brandon Miller as President and CEO upon Brandon’s retirement in April 2022.   
 
The MWCIA Board of Directors wishes to express our sincere appreciation to Brandon Miller for 
his excellent leadership of the MWCIA. Brandon is well-respected by his colleagues for his 
professionalism and the selfless, thoughtful influence he has had on the MWCIA, its members, 
and the workers’ compensation community during his tenure. We wish Brandon the very best in 
his retirement years. 
 
Jennifer comes to MWCIA as a thought leader with extensive background in the workers’ 
compensation industry. Jennifer has been the Executive Director of the International Association 
of Industrial Accident Boards and Commissions (IAIABC) since 2012. In that role, she connected 
with the regulatory community and industry professionals to identify emerging issues, develop 
resources, and find solutions that reduce harm and aid recovery for those impacted by an 
occupational injury or illness. Jennifer is known as a visionary and life-long learner with a 
collaborative, enthusiastic, and engaging leadership approach. Please join us in welcoming 
Jennifer to the MWCIA! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Paul Larson      Ira Feuerlicht 
MWCIA Board of Directors Chair   MWCIA Search Committee Chair 
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